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DEC 0 1 2016 

ATTN: Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant, Unit 1 
Docket No. 50-282 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-42 

Followup to Interim Report Submitted under 10 CFR 21.21(a)(2) 

Reference: 

Xcel Energy® 
RESPONSIBLE BY NATUR 

L-PI-16-098 
10 CFR 21.21(a)(2) 

1. S. Northard, NSPM, letter to NRC Document Control Desk, "Interim Report of a 
Deviation or Failure to Comply," L-PI-16-089, 11/04/2016 (ADAMS Accession Number 
ML 16309A597) 

Northern States Power Company, a Minnesota Corporation, (NSPM), doing business as Xcel 
Energy, hereby submits this followup report to the interim report (Reference 1) submitted 
pursuant to 10 CFR 21.21(a)(2) regarding a failed bench test of a Clark Relay Modei4U3-130. 

NSPM returned the relay to the vendor to evaluate. The vendor's as-found inspection identified 
that the threads of the upper fixed contact mounting screw of the third pole were stripped out. 
The vendor's Commercial Grade Dedication (CGD) process includes checking for this stripped 
condition. Therefore, the vendor concluded the relay was damaged at Prairie Island Nuclear 
Generating Plant. No nonconformance was identified, and the relay was not modified, or 
altered, or repaired. As a result, this condition is not reportable under 10 CFR 21. 

If there is any question or if additional information is needed, please contact Frank Sienczak, at 
651-267-1740. 
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Summary of Commitments 

This letter makes no new commitments and no revisions to existing commitments. 

Scott Northard 
Site Vice President, Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant 
Northern States Power Company- Minnesota 

cc: Administrator, Region Ill, USNRC 
Project Manager, Prairie Island, USNRC 
Resident Inspector, Prairie Island, USNRC 


